
 

 

 

Hello Cashmere Middle School! 

Today is Tuesday, May 13, 2025 

“Teachers, please take a moment to enter attendance and lunch count in Skyward now.” 

Today's Lunch:  Ravioli w/Cheesy Garlic Bread or Meatball Sub  

Tomorrow’s Breakfast:  Choice of Cereal & Muffin 

Tomorrow’s Lunch:  Burrito or Corn Dog  

 

Happy Birthday today to: (No birthdays today) 

 

Congratulations to our amazing CMS Bulldog Students of the Month for April: 

5th Grade:  Caroline Ulrich and Dylan Mantilla-Lopez 

6th Grade:  Eastyn Whitesitt and Leela Shelby 

7th Grade:  Mason Bjorklund and Paige Lowers 

8th Grade:  Ryan Thayer and Allie Neff 

Specialists:  Sebastian Oropeza 

Tech Stars:  Jayce McMahon and Sophia Garcia 

Estrella Espanola:  Tate Green and Avery Dwire 

Academy Stars:  Violet Takacs and Jordyn Joseph 

 

Just a reminder that tomorrow is our May late start day.  Busses will be running two hours later and 

school begins at 10:10 a.m. 
 

Hey Explorers! The spring flowers are in bloom and the time is coming for the last Explorers trip of the 

year. We are going to hike Hay Canyon on May 20. Come explore this amazing hike with us. Get a 

permission slip from Ms. Maney, the front office, or your teacher for more information. Your 

permission slip must be returned 2 days prior to the trip in order to be able to go. Let's go exploring! 

 

ATTENTION Cashmere Middle School 7th GRADE Bulldogs in Blue -  

It is time to apply to be in the 8th Grade Leadership/Yearbook class next year! CMS Leadership is a 

project-based class that focuses on team building, organization, responsibility, school spirit, and 

modeling good behavior. This class is combined with Yearbook and meets during 4th period. If you 

would like to apply to be in Leadership/Yearbook, please stop by the office to pick up an application. 

Fill out each part of the packet, print out a copy of your speech, and return all information to Ms. Thies 

no later than Friday, May 16, 2025. Speeches will be held on the following Thursday, May 22, 



during 7th Grade 4th period academy.  Make sure to have fun and be creative with whatever you 

choose. Good Luck! 

 

Are you interested in joining a fun and active fitness class? The all-new CMS Strength Program will 

launch its first one-hour session on Wednesday, May 28.  Sessions will focus on building strength; 

balance; speed; and agility through purposeful training and fun, competitive activities. This program 

will run three days per week in four-week sessions all year round and is open to all CMS students.  If 

you have any questions, please see Mr. Belcher or the office. 
 

8th Graders: Please take a few minutes to complete the survey that Mrs. Semanko sent to your 

email.  These questions and answers will be used as talking points with upperclassmen Peer Mentors 

when we take tours of the high school on Friday, May 30th! 

 

SPORTS:  

WEDNESDAY:  Informational meetings at lunch for any 6th, 7th and 8th grade girls interested in 

playing CMS or CHS soccer in the fall.  Please grab your lunch and meet Coach Tronson in Mr. 

Crutcher’s room for the 6th grade meeting or Mr. Wise’s room for the 7th and 8th grade meeting.   

 

 

     

Random Fact of the Day:  A rattlesnake’s rattle is made of the same material as your fingernails. 

Have a great day CMS!  


